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Play Strategy 2020-2025 

Consultation 

 

We need your help! 
 

We are working on the new Play Strategy for Elmbridge for  
2020-2025 and we would love to have your views on the future of 
local play including playschemes, play areas and other play 
projects. 
 

Can you spare 15 minutes to take part in our online survey? You 
can find the link to the questionnaire at: 
 

elmbridge.gov.uk/leisure 

 

If you take part, there will be a chance to win a £50 Amazon 
voucher. 


